

Chief Executive's Office Level 1, Building 37 Auckland City Hospital PO Box 92189 Victoria Street West Auckland 1142

Phone: (09) 630-9943 ext 22342

Fax: (09) 375 3341

Email: ailsac@adhb.govt.nz

6 November 2015

A.D. Tait

Email: fyi-request-3223-6430767d@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Madam/Sir

Re Official Information Act Request -

Thank you for your Official Information Act request received 14 October seeking the following of Auckland District Health Board (DHB):

• I request any information held by this DHB on prospective male-to-female sexual reassignment surgery providers.

Auckland DHB does not hold any information on prospective male-to-female sexual reassignment surgery providers. This includes correspondence with prospective providers, assessment of providers and correspondence with other DHBs or specialists.

Yours faithfully

Ailsa Claire, OBE

auts Clana

Chief Executive